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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, June 15, 2017, at the K of C 

Hall at 7:00 PM.   
 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, June 1st at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

Our next meeting will be held on June 15th 

at 7:00 PM. We opened the May meeting 

by praying the Rosary. Rita gave a report 

on the State Convention. Our Auxiliary 

won the OUTSTANDING COUNCIL 

AWARD along with recognition for our 

contribution to RIB and Agape House. The 

Auxiliary project at the State Convention 

was making CASES FOR KIDS and Rita 

participated. Got all the material that was 

donated made into pillowcases. 

Thanks to all the ladies who helped work 

on the cloths to be used for Mass at 

Assumption. Kathy Niehaus, Mary 

Stoverink, Debbie Moynihan, Doris Wilke, 

Julie Christy, Jane Hass, Ruth Schnyder 

and Rita worked a couple mornings on 

these. 

Fashion Show reports were given. Anyone 

able to help get the hall ready please arrive 

at 8:30 on Tuesday June the 6th, A few 

more volunteers are needed for the night of 

the Fashion Show. Call Rosemary at 636-

240-8262 if you can help or need a ticket. 

There are only a few tickets left. Be sure to 

remember to bring any baked goods (with 

the prices on them) to the Home Made 

Booth the day of the fashion show.  After 

the event is over we need as many as can 

help with the clean up. We are looking 

forward to PUTTING ON THE RITZ. 

Brenda Maher missed the attendance 

award, so next month it goes up to $20. 

Audie won the50/50 of $25. We closed the 

meeting by praying for the repose of the 

soul of Mary Vogel, our member who died 

recently. 

Officers will be installed at our next 

meeting on June 15th. Hope you can come! 

 

No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property. 

 

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano..…..314-750-1436  
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: Corey Jakuboski…......636-248-6138 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Kenneth Thornhill…………. 
Inside Guard: Jim Piel………..………...978-3560 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Don Forbeck…………….…. 272-5065 

 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 

Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@kofc.org  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Jim Piel…………………314-277-9063 
Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……….……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 

Secretary: Linda Lambing.……………. 240-5388 

Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601

 Therese Scherer…………....541-7769 

 
ACTIVITIES 

 

Home Association Meeting     June 1, 2017 

Queen of Hearts Raffle       June 6, 2017 

Fashion Show        June 7, 2017 

Charity Meeting      June 13, 2017 

Queen of Hearts Raffle          June 13, 2017 

Regular Meeting      June 15, 2017  

Adopt-a-Street cleanup     June 17, 2017   

Ladies Appreciation     June 17, 2017 
Queen of Hearts Raffle          June 20, 2017           

Queen of Hearts Raffle          June 27, 2017 

  

 

 

THERE ARE NO FISH FRIES  

UNTIL OCTOBER 
 

FISH FRY 

 

Still looking for three team captains for the 

fish fries. Team captains are a must in 

order to continue the fries. 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Brother Greg Doering was not present at 

the last meeting and missed the $80.00 

attendance prize. 

 

Brother Jerry Schnyder won the $19.50  

50/50.  

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

family of Brother Knight James Zoellner 

whose father who died. 

 

LADIES APPRECIATION DINNER 

 

The date of the dinner this year has been 

scheduled for Saturday June 17, 2017, 

following the 5:00 P.M. Mass. Ladies, 

please keep this date open. If you wish to 

attend, please RSVP by June 12, 2017 to 

one of the following contacts: 

- Bill Wolf (272-3154) or e-mail: 

wjwolf@centurytel.net  

- Kevin Hudnut (978-3639) or e-mail: 

khudnut2269@gmail.com  

Remember that our Ladies eat free and the 

cost of the meal for the men will be 

$25.00. 

 

SUPREME CONVENTION 

 

The Supreme Convention will be in St. 

Louis August 1-3, 2017 at the Convention 

Center.  Anyone interested in attending 

must register as a non-delegate with 

Supreme.  Additional information about 

the convention can be found on the State 

Council website at http://www.mokofc.org, 

or you can contact Kevin Hudnut at 636-

978-3639.   
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HALL CLEANING 

 

The hall cleaning work list for June is as 

follows: Saturdays starting at 10:30 AM 
 

T Molitor capt 272-3223 
 
 
C Bauer….....464-8880  N Bizelli……….661-5530 
Al Button…....561-2913  Bam Doering..314-474-9958 
K Gilbert……294-7949  R Goodwin…...272-8047  
R Henry.……240-3658  T Hobday..…...240-2945  
R Jung….......978-0743  K Kirchoff…....544-9423  
Bill Meyer......281-3330  D McCollom...281-3388    
B Popp……..  240-5194 A Dearing..636-487-1388  
C Prinster.....665-5522  G Prinster…….978-1879    
P Rost……....281-4565  R Schmidt…....379-1046 
D Swoboda...240-4004  A Vohsen……..978-1577 

 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

Sunday June 4th will be recruitment 

Sunday at church. The recruitment table 

will be set up in basement of church and 

we need recruiters to man table; if you can 

help contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if 

you can cover a mass.  In the future, all 5th 

Sunday masses will be at 8 AM at 

Assumption.  Please email or call me with 

which mass you desire to help out, 

(michael@catalfano.com 314-750-1436). 

 

ST BARNABAS HOLY NAME 

BREAKFAST 

 

The second Sunday of April is the last 

until September, St Barnabas Holy Name 

all-you-can-eat breakfast of pancakes, 

potatoes, scrambled eggs, biscuits and 

gravy, two kinds of sausage and ham. 

Coffee, orange juice and milk are all 

included for just $8 per person. 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper, Irwin Dierkes, Ted Kane, Jim 

Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, Bob 

Schulte, Keith Schulte, John Vogel, 

Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 

Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Edward Griesenauer, Sr, 

Les Hoeckelman, Rick McLeish, Phil 

Meyers, Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Robert 

Snopko, Don Swoboda, Ron Yeamans 

Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully 

Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas  

Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman, 

Bob Mueller, Jerry Pieper, Ron Yeamans 

Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster, Les 

Hoeckelman 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III 

Fathers: 

Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer or are ailing.  

 

BUILDING 

 

The work is progressing on the remodeling 

of the hall with meetings with the 

engineers. 

 

 

3V3 SOCCER TOURNAMENT 

 

3v3 Soccer - This year’s Kids4Kids Soccer 

Tournament will be on August 5-6, 2017 at 

The Woodlands Sports Park, and we will 

again be handling the concessions for the 

event.  More information to come in July. 

 

This weeks jackpot is a 

minimum of $700!! 
 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY FATHERS DAY TO  

ALL THE FATHERS 

mailto:michael@catalfano.com

